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WE WORSHIP OUR GOD  

 Prelude 

 Welcome and Announcements 

 Praise                       “Old Church Choir”                        

Prayer Concerns/Prayer 

 Worship                       “Holy Water”             

 Scripture   Ecclesiastes 12:13-14     

 Message                                         Pastor Toby Wagoner 

“Take the High Road” 
 

 Worship                     “Who Am I”                       
 

*Benediction          

The final hymn is an invitation to those who wish to follow Christ as 

Savior and Lord, to renew their faith, or to unite with the 

membership of this church. If you feel led to do this, please contact 

Pastor Toby. He will gladly talk and pray with you. 

 

 

This Week at FBC 

Sunday          10:45 Morning worship 

Live and broadcast on Facebook/Zoom  

Monday          6:30 Deacons Meeting 

Tuesday 6:00 Financial Meeting          

Wednesday 6:30 Bible Study Live and on Facebook/Zoom  

   Junior & Senior Youth  

Saturday       11:30 CommUnity Kitchen  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
   

 

  

 
 

This Wednesday we will continue our 

Bible Study – Defending Our Faith – 

Apologetics. Listen and hear as Pastor 

Toby explains the tools we need to dispel 

the rumors of Christianity. 

 

The Deacons will meet tomorrow at 6:30. 

The Finance Committee will meet Tuesday 

at 6:00. These meetings were changed 

from last week due to the weather.  
 

Our Building Fund total so far is 

$37,149.54. Thanks to all who have given 

to this fund.  

We have collected $2,900 toward the 

Furnace Fund so far. The total cost of 

replacement is $18,544. Thank you to 

those who have given to this fund.  

It’s Love Gift Month! The Women’s 

Ministry is collecting for Love Gift 

throughout the month of February. Fill a 

silver box from outside the office with love 

and return by February 28. 
 

The 18-35 YA’s “Kicked Off” their 

‘Souper’ project for February by 

bringing in soup (and other items) to 

donate to the local food pantry.  They 

would like to invite everyone to join 

them in filling the boxes located at the 

secretary’s office window.  The food 

will be delivered after Feb 28.  We have 

two weeks to go so please join us in this 

cause. Come and join the group as they 

expand their study next week in the Person 

and work of Jesus Christ.  Our life lessons 

are in “Managing Personal Finances”.  We 

meet upstairs on Sundays at from 5-6:30 

pm.   

 

 

 

**************************************** 

Upcoming Events 
Feb 22-Deacon’s Meeting; Feb 23-Financial Committee 

Meeting; Feb 27-AB Men’s Prayer Breakfast; Mar 1- 

America for Christ Offering; Trustee Meeting; Mar 4- 

Deaconess Meeting; Mar 5- Movie Night; Mar 6-

Children’s Spring Rally 

 

 

The next CIRCLE will be meet Thursday March 18 at 7:00. 

All women are invited to attend. We will meet at the church 

in the Fellowship Hall (social distance and masks required). 

Everyone is asked to bring a dish to share.  

   **************************************** 
Giving can be done in many ways. 

 

 Mail to FBC, 215 Ann Street, Ravenswood, WV 

26164 

 Drop it off at the church. (we can run out to the 

curb and pick it up from you if you prefer not to 

come in) 

 Use Tithe.ly on line for a quick, easy way to give. Go 

to our website and click on Online Giving to FBC.  

**************************************** 
 

 

Welcome to our 10:45 service this morning. We are following the 

recommendations of the Health Department at this time. Masks and 

social distancing are required.  

 

 

 

 

Announcements 

 

 

Announcements 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Youth News 
 

Youth are meeting at Tudors on 

Wednesday at 6:30. All junior and 

senior high youth are welcome. 

Last Wednesday we had 6 Youth.  
 

 

We are looking forward to when 

we can start the God Cadet’s youth 

back on Wednesday (and Sunday) 

evenings. Please prayerfully 

consider working with this group. 

Contact Pastor Toby or Talia 

Martinez and let them know you 

would like to help.  

 

ALL ABOARD! Let Jesus Lead 

the Way!! IF you have not already 

done so, please contact Talia or 

the office to register your child 

for the Children’s Spring Rally. 

The rally will be at Parchment 

Valley Conference Center on 

March 6, registration at 9:00. 

Preregister today! (cost paid by 

the church for those who 

preregister.) 

WELCOME to our service of worship on this Lord’s Day!  If 

you are looking for a church home, we would have you 

consider First Baptist.   

 

  FAITH is always personal, yet not private, and is expressed 

freely and openly within the community of faith.   

 

 
February Memory Verse:  
And you show that you are a letter from Christ 
delivered by us, written not with ink but with 
the Spirit of the living God, not on tablets of 
stone but on tablets of human hearts.  

II Corinthians 3:3 
 

***** 

The beautiful flowers for today are given by Danny and 
Sherry Dzierzanski in memory of parents Ray and 
Billie Dzierzanski. 

***** 
Our Attendance 

 

Join us for worship on Sunday on Facebook. If you do not have 

Facebook, all sermons and Bible studies will be posted on our 

web page (www.fbcravenswood.org) by 11:00 the following 

day. Please join us as we worship the Lord together.  

  

Don’t forget: you can also join in by phone to the worship 

service and Wednesday Bible study. Contact the office for 

dial in information. 
 

 
     

   

http://www.fbcravenswood.org/

